
MON
5/27

Church and Campus Closed 
for Memorial Day

TUE
5/28

Tower Bell Tuesdays Continue
12 PM | Eve’s Garden

FRI
6/7

SALT Luncheon: The Future of
News with guest speaker, 
Skip Foster
11 AM | Killeen Hall

THUR
6/13

SPUDS Summer Gathering
6:30 PM | The Bowersox Home

SAT
6/15

Integrity Florida: Understanding
LGBTQ+ Law in Florida
with guest speaker, David Grimes
10 AM - 12 PM | Killeen Hall

Grab your flashlight and let’s head to Camp Firelight!
Registration is now open for Vacation Bible School, taking

place 6/24 - 6/28, 5:30 - 8 PM. All rising PK4 through rising
5th graders are welcome. There is NO cost for VBS 

and dinner is provided.

To help keep VBS free for all to attend, we need your help.
We’ve created an Amazon Wishlist and a list of items

needed to help decorate and turn St. John’s into an amazing
summer camp. We hope you’ll take a moment to browse

them both and help purchase much-needed supplies.

We are also looking for volunteers (adults and youth) to join 
in the fun. If you’d like to help decorate or lead activities

during VBS, we’d love to have you. Youth - we are happy
to award Bright Futures and community service hours.

Scan the QR code to register your child or grandchild, 
sign up to volunteer, and to check out our Amazon 

Wishlist. For more info, email Jay Lacy 
(jaywlacy@gmail.com).

Are you ready to sing this summer? Registration for St.
John’s Choir Camp is open! Join us the week of June 17-24

from 8:30 AM to 2:30 PM. This five-day camp, for rising
2nd through 8th graders, includes classes in ensemble

singing, music theory and composition, games, and will
even feature vocal coaching from professional singers! Mid-
morning snacks and drinks are provided; child should bring

a lunch. Scan the QR Code below to learn more.

Summer Camps
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After two years of service, Mark Ascani has departed his
role as Parish Administrator. St. John’s is grateful for his
many contributions, and we wish him the very best in all his
future endeavors. We will begin our search for a new Parish
Administrator in the coming weeks. In the meantime, if you
need to reserve a meeting space, please contact David
Guido, Assistant to the Clergy (david@saint-john.org). 

By ancient tradition, Episcopal canon law directs that the loose
plate offering one Sunday a month is to be designated for acts
of charity and other pious uses to benefit the poor and needy.
At St. John’s, Deacon Joe oversees this ministry, directly
assisting those who come to our doors seeking food, shelter,
medicine, transportation, and more. The loose, undesignated
cash in the collection plate on the last Sunday of the month
will be applied directly to Deacon Joe’s discretionary fund.
Please give generously on these days, knowing that you are
directly assisting those who come to St. John’s.
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THIS  WEEK AT ST.  JOHN'S

Highlights

27

This grid highlights some of the ways to get involved in life at St. John's. For event details, and
weekly worship times, use your phone's camera to scan the QR code or visit saint-john.org/events
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12 PM
Good Book

12 PM
Friday Book
Study1:30 PM

Meditation

850.222.2636

12:10 PM
Healing Service

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Trinity Sunday with
Bishop Benhase

11:30 AM
Confirmation 
Reception

12 PM
Tower Bell
Tuesdays

Personnel Update

Sunday Offering

Today is Trinity Sunday, on which the
Right Reverend Scott Benhase, Assisting
Bishop of the Diocese of Florida, makes
his visitation to St. John’s and confirm,

receive, and reaffirm our youth and
adults. 

Bishop Benhase will also rededicate our
newly restored baptismal font. 

We are so proud of our youth and adult
confirmands. Please join us in Alfriend
Hall following the 10 AM service for a

festive reception.

Memorial Day -

Church Closed

NO Classes

Lively Café Closed

This year's $2,000 scholarship winner is Felisha Herbin who
is a single mother of two and is continuing her education in
Social Work by enrolling in FSU. She has been active and
attending St. John's and her children are enrolled in 
St. John's Choir School. This is truly a paying it forward
moment for St. Mary's Circle, as this will assist Ms. Herbin
with certification in Psychology. Congratulations!

St. Mary’s Circle Scholarship Recipient

the-lively-cafe.square.site/

VIEW WEEKLY MENU
& ORDER ONLINE:

Note: We are closed Monday, 5/27 AND Tuesday,

5/28 in observance of Memorial Day!

mailto:david@saint-john.org

